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Dear Legislaturers, 

I would like to submit my opposition to HB 2002.  This bill is an attack on those who 

stand for the life of the unborn.  It is an atttack on all parents who care the most about 

their children's well-being.  It is an attack on our children, suggesting that they are 

mature enough to make adult decisions without consulting their parents.  It is an 

attack on pregnant women,  who will suffer the greatest trauma of their life, by ending 

the life of the baby(ies) in their womb.  The trail of tears and emotional and physical 

trauma is lifelong for most, if not all of those who have made that choice.  It is an 

attack on our justice system, which supports the right to life, liberty, and happiness.   

It is an attack on the medical model and hypocratic oath to do no harm.  This bill isn't 

about protecting doctors or young pregnant women or abortion providers.  It is simply 

an attack on those who care the greatest for our most vulnerable loved ones.  For the 

sake of humanity and a civilized society, I strongly encourage those in power to vote 

no on HB 2002.   

Sincerely, Paul Alexander  


